
Preschool

Kindergarten – 12th Grade

Pre-Registration for the 2024–25 school year 
begins online at 6:00 p.m. on January 30, 2024! 
Preschool Pre-Registration will not only pre-register your student, but will 
play a key role in determining facility and programming needs. Once all 
facility and programming decisions are confirmed, you will be contacted 
regarding your acceptance into the UCSD Preschool Program by April 12, 
2024. To be eligible for 3-year-old or 4-year-old preschool, a child must be 3 
or 4 years old by September 15, 2024. For questions, please call 515-457-5855 
or email roetkerd@urbandaleschools.com. Visit: urbandaleschools.com/learn

Registration for the 2024–25 school year begins online March 1, 2024! We’re 
excited to share our new online school registration system as it will make 
registration more e�cient and convenient. Plus, learn more about our 
year-round school located at Karen Acres Elementary. Any family can choose 
to attend Karen Acres. To be eligible for kindergarten a child must be 5 years 
old by September 15, 2024. For questions, please call 515-457-5011 or email
registration@urbandaleschools.com. Visit: urbandaleschools.com/learn

Educational Equity Statement
It is the policy of the Urbandale Community School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, sex, religion, marital status (for program), ethnic background, national origin, disability, 
sexual orientation, gender identity, age (for employment), or socio-economic background (for program) in its educational programs and its employment practices. There is a grievance procedure for 
processing complaints of discrimination. If you have questions or a grievance related to this policy, please contact the District o�ce at 11152 Aurora Avenue, Urbandale, IA or call 515-457-5000. The 
District’s Equity Coordinator is Stephanie Davis daviss@urbandaleschools.com.

Urbandale Community School District 
preschool pre-registration for the 2024–25 
school year begins online January 30, 2024. 
Registration for kindergarten–12th grade 
begins online March 1, 2024. We look 
forward to welcoming your child and family!

Register 
for school!

Save the dates!


